
Year 2 –   school week beginning 16.06.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we have started planning our own non-chronological reports all about Arundel Castle. We 
are most impressed with all the facts children have learned on their recent school trip – many 
children remembered that the dungeon was called the oubliette (to forget) and that in desperate 
times the sally port was also used as a toilet! 
 
As we are experiencing quite sunny weather, please apply sunscreen on your children before school 
and make sure they have a hat/cap to wear. Children are allowed to bring sunsreen so long as they 
know how to apply it on themselves. Please reiterate to them that this should not be shared with 
friends. 
 
Next week we will be following the Ten:Ten curriculum to learn about private body parts. It is 
school policy to teach the scientific names for private body parts using the Diocese approved 
curriculum. The body parts we will learn about are: penis, testicles, vulva, vagina and urethra. If 
you would like to access the lesson before hand, log onto Ten:Ten using the parent portal. You can 
find the lesson under – Life to the full – KS1 – Module 1 – Unit 2 – girls and boys V2.  
 
Please could you let us know at the school gate if you plan on donating some bakes (see below), 
just so that we have a rough idea on table space! 
As part of our Catholic Social Teaching and to enrich our RE 
curriculum, this half term we will be raising money for our year 
group charity (WaterAid) and also donating money towards the 
restructuring of our Church’s roof.  
On Monday 30th June, Year 2 will be hosting a bake sale on the 
KS2 playground. If you are able to, please could you bake some 
goodies (cupcakes, brownies, cookies, etc.) which your child can 
donate to the bake sale. Children can bring these into school 
with them on Monday morning or you can bring them at pick up. 
Children will be dismissed to you from the MUGA as usual and 
then we invite you to come and take part on our bake sale 
stand! 

Thank you for your continued support, the children are incredibly excited about this 😊  
 
Upcoming Events 
Monday 30th June- Year 2 Bake Sale 
Monday 30th June- Whole school Art Showcase (see information poster below) 
Friday 4th July – Singing spree at the Maltings. 
Saturday 5th July – Summer Fair – School field 
 
Homework 
Mathletics is set on a Friday, and due in the following week.  
Spellings on EdShed : Words where ‘si’ and ‘s’ make a /zh/ sound  
television, treasure, usual, measure, pleasure, decision, vision, leisure, version, visual. 
Accelerated Reader LINK.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend, 
     Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Murphy 

https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/educatorportal/


 


